
 
 
Coronavirus Information 
 
Dear Friends of The Hunger Project, 
  
As the corona virus is spreading significantly worldwide, The Hunger Project 
(THP) is also taking protective measures in its offices and supported 
communities. International travel is prohibited for all staff members and staff 
members are not allowed to receive international visitors. In our programme 
countries (Ethiopia, Benin, Burkina Faso, Ghana, Malawi, Mozambique, 
Senegal, Uganda, Bangladesh, India, Mexico and Peru) business travel from the 
local office to the communities is prohibited. This is to slow down the spread of 
the virus into rural areas.  
  
The essence of how THP works is more important than ever: we will continue 
to enable our supported communities to access reliable information and 
needed services, and we will continue to support their leadership and 
resilience in the face of challenges. We will find new ways to do this, now that 
we are rapidly entering a phase where face-to-face contact must be kept to a 
minimum (e.g. in the form of virtual meetings). 
  
We are aware that these measures may slow down or change some 
programmatic work. This period may lead to new innovations that could also 
strengthen our programs. The key is that we move quickly while maintaining 
our commitment to our mission and to our partners in the community. We will 
inform you as soon as we have more details. 
  
On behalf of the Hunger Project, I would like to thank you for your partnership 
and support. Please stay with us even in these difficult times! 
  
Best regards 
 
Alexandra Koch 
Managing Director of THP Switzerland 
 


